
 

chancellor.arvizu@nmsu.edu 

 

DATE:  November 20, 2018  

 

TO:  NMSU Employees  

 

FROM: Chancellor Dan Arvizu 
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SUBJECT:  Happy Thanksgiving 

 

 

Thanksgiving is an opportunity for each of us to pause, to spend time with those we care about and to 

give thanks for what we have. This week, it only seems fitting to give thanks to the people who work 

hard each day to make NMSU a better university.  

 

We want to thank all of our employees, from those who clean our classrooms and mow the lawns, to 

those who advise our students and man our emergency responses, and to those who teach our courses 

and conduct important research. It takes everyone to make this university what it is, to help our 

students and the communities we serve.  

 

Families play an important role in most holiday celebrations. At NMSU, we’re all part of a larger 

university family, working together for a better tomorrow. We simply can’t thank everyone enough. 

Thank you, and please enjoy your Thanksgiving Day.  
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